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Dear Praying friends,

Greetings to you in the name of our Saviour. We pray that you are well and growing in the Lord. God is
teaching us many things, and we are thankful for His provision for us. His loving care is evident every day.

Thank you for your prayers for me. |have been preaching every Wednesday evening and | am encouraged
by the growth | am seeing in some of the people. Church attendance on Wednesdays has also been been
up. Most of my messages have been on Christian growth and being more devoted to Christ, as well as
having a Christ-like spirit and testimony. As it is in the States, the Wednesday night people are the most
faithful members.

The church soccer team made it to the playoffs, which were held on Ghana Independence Day. There were
originally eight teams, so we are proud of our young men. They displayed a Christ-like attitude and were a
good example. Organized sports are new to most of the young people here. Being on time and playing by
the rules are also new, but they are learning. Many tracts have been given out during the games and
people have been invited to church, so please pray that these efforts will be fruitful.

I am happy to report that the toilet installation has been completed. The bathroom in the Todd house had to
have all of the outgoing plumbing redone. We also had to put in more sewer lines, but now everyone has a
flushing toilet. The funds have come in for the rest of the incoming water lines. The pumps have now been
purchased, and we hope to have this completed soon. Please pray for no problems, and for strength to get
the job done.

The Walkers had some trouble with their vehicle recently. Please pray that we will be able to locate the
correct part to finish the job. Sometimes good, used parts are in short supply, and new ones are almost
non-existent. It is very important to get this vehicle repaired soon.

Thank you all for your support, prayers, and care for us. We pray for you all regularly.

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda




